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Ms Emily Honeysett
Administration
963 Great Western Highway
Marrangaroo NSW 2790

22/08/2019

Dear Ms Honeysett

Wallerawang Quarry Project (DA344-11-2001 MOD 3)
Response to Submissions

Public exhibition of the Statement of Environmental Effects for the modification application or the
Wallerawang Quarry Project concluded on 16 August 2019. The Department has received five
submissions from Government agencies. Additionally, one community submission was received.

The submission and agency advice are available on the Department’s website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/14751.

The Secretary requests that you prepare a response to submissions report to be submitted to the
Department at your earliest convenience. Please note that the Department is awaiting advice from
Roads and Maritime Services and once received, it will be forwarded to you for your consideration.

The Department draws your attention to the advice of the Biodiversity and Conservation Division
and the Environment Protection Authority. Please address all raised issues carefully and
comprehensively in your response.

If you have any questions, please contact Anthony Barnes on 8289 6709 or via email at
anthony.barnes@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Howard Reed
Director Resource Assessments
Coal & Quarries Assessments

as delegate for the Secretary
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